
From: Eric Johnson <ejohnson@lan-tel.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 1:25 PM EST 
To: deirdre.habershaw@boston.gov <deirdre.habershaw@boston.gov> 
Subject: Join Us for a FLIR Latitude Video Management System Training 

In conjunction with

SECURITY DIVISION
 

Cordially extends an invitation to you and your staff for
operators training and best-system practices of the

 

FLIR Latitude Video Management System

February 28, 2017 

9:00 AM to 12:00 PM

LAN-TEL Communications, Inc. Headquarters

1400 Providence Highway, Suite 3100

Norwood, MA 02062

Refreshments and lunch will be served

Please RSVP by February 23, 2017
via email to Eric Johnson at ejohnson@lan-tel.com.
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